
   New Smartphone Rules 
Headteachers across Basingstoke schools are supporting a 

national movement to change culture, reclaim childhood, and improve the 

futures of our children. There are new school rules in place to help bring 

about this much needed change, to keep our children safe. Did you know… 

What are the new school rules? How can I find out more? 

Famous parents have 

signed the Pact! 

Join thousands of other parents across 
Basingstoke and the UK by signing the 
Smartphone Free Childhood Parent Pact. 
What are you signing up to? Not buying your 
child a smartphone until the end of Year 9. 

What are we losing? What can parents do now? 

School rules are changing. From September 2025, only Year 6 pupils can bring a smartphone 
to school, and hand them into the class teacher on arrival. From September 2026, no pupils 
can bring a smartphone in to school. What’s the alternative for Years 5&6 pupils? Only brick 
phones are allowed. We hope this supports you in keeping your child safe and enjoying 
childhood. 

They are not internet enabled but still allow 
calls and texts. They are cheap to buy, too 
(Amazon, Argos). No data needed for your SIM 
card. ASDA mobile sell these, for example. 

What’s a brick phone? 

https://hampshireparentpact.smartphonefreechildhood.co.uk/
https://www.amazon.co.uk/basic-mobile-phone/s?k=basic+mobile+phone
https://www.argos.co.uk/browse/technology/mobile-phones-and-accessories/sim-free-phones/c:30147/price:%C2%A315-%252D-%C2%A320,%C2%A320-%252D-%C2%A325/
https://mobile.asda.com/pay-as-you-go/talk-text/plan

